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FROM: JUNE C. MCKINNEY =

RE: DOCKET NO. 971058-TP-REQUEST FOR REVIEW OF PROPOSED NUMBERING
PLAN RELIEF FOR 305 AREA CODE

Staff requests permission to place an additional recommendation on the September 22,
1998, Agenda Conference schedule, SecurityLink from Ameritech, Inc. (SecurityLink), filed
an Emergency Request for Extension of Permissive Dialing from Order No. PSC-98-0040-FOF-
TL. BellSouth was contacted regarding SecurityLink's petition for extension of time and has
indicated that there is no objection to the relief requested. On September 15, 1998, staff met
with representatives from SecurityLink and BellSouth to determine if any alternatives existed that
would enable the permissive dialing period to expire as ordered on October 1, 1998. No
workable solutions were found. In view of the nature of the questions to be decided, staff
determined that it would be most appropriate for the full Commission to make a determination
on this matter. Staff was asked to prepare a recommendation on an emergency basis. Staff
believes that it would be very beneficial to take this recommendation up at the September 22,
1998 agenda conference.
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